PLEASE JOIN US FOR A VIGIL ON WHAT WOULD HAVE BEEN
THE FIRST DAY OF THE IMPLEMENTATION OF DAPA.

Tuesday, May 19, 2015
6:00 - 7:00PM

Our Lady of Guadalupe Church
2020 E. San Antonio Street
San Jose, CA 95116

for more information: Jeremy Barousse at
jeremy@siren-bayarea.org or (408) 460-5807

Let’s show Washington that #WeAreReady
for DAPA, #WeAreReady to act, and
f##{WeAreReady to vote!

The program will include prayers for our
families and community members affected
by the delay of administrative relief, song
and spoken word, updates on the lawsuit,
and information on how to get ready and get
involved.

In solidarity with immigrant families in our
community and across our nation.

#WeAreReady #EstamosListos



